

Friday 13th October 2023

The Mill ** Messenger

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

Please have a read through our latest news and the exciting things happening at The Mill.

Polite Reminder - Individual School Photos

School photos will be taken on Wednesday 18th October during the school day. Please support your child to look their smartest by sending them to school in the correct uniform.

Polite Reminder - Parents Evenings

Please don't forget to book your 10-minute face-to-face appointment via the link in the booking invite. As always, we aim to see 100% of parents as it is crucial to discuss your child's learning progress with their teacher. Many thanks.

Miller Radio Station

Here at The Mill we have started a radio station called 'Miller Radio'. Every Friday children from different year groups will create some content that can be broadcasted across the school. The focus is that every child has the opportunity for their voice to be heard.

The Mill & Little Stars Foodbank - Supporting You

As part of the support we offer to families in our school community, The Mill and Little Stars run a small food bank together. If you are in need of support, please ask to speak with either Jane Crockford or Jenny Lakeman. We would like to be able to help more families and need your help. We are happy to accept donations, details of items needed can be found in this letter. Thank you very much.

The Mill's Art Exhibition

On Monday 16th, Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18th from 3pm to 4pm our school hall will host an art exhibition displaying all the children's fantastic art. It is running over 3 days to avoid congestion in the hall and give you time to properly look at the art. We look forward to seeing you there.

PTA Halloween Disco

The PTA are hosting the annual Halloween Disco on Thursday 19th October 2023. Tickets at £4 can be bought online or in the courtyard after school every day. For more information, please see the poster and Q&A sheet. If you have any queries, please contact the PTA directly via email pta@themill-tkat.org.

Debate Club

Miss Jones and Miss Johnson are offering a brand new after school club starting after half term – the Debate Club, further information can be found here. Interested children can speak to Miss Jones or Miss Johnson, alternatively please email office@themill-tkat.org.

Crawley RFC Rugby Camps

During half term, Crawley RFC are offering free rugby camps for children in the U7 to U11 age groups. Further information and how to book can be found here.

Open Mornings

Please find below our remaining Open Morning for this term. KS 2 (Years 3-6) Wednesday 18th October - 8.30 to 8.50am

Kind Regards

Sophie Gosden Headteacher

Additional Open Mornings - EYFS September 2024

We will be running additional prospective parent tours for families of children starting Reception in September 2024 weekly on a Friday at 11.00am until half term.

Please share this with any families who may wish attend The Mill next year. Many thanks.

Forever Proud

On Fridays, each class nominates their 'Forever Proud' award winner who is announced in our whole school assembly and will receive their badge and certificate to take home. This week's winners are:



Year 1 Hepworth Ayla K Year 1 Monet Logan P Year 1 Hockney Safia L **Year 2 Goldsworthy** Theo Q Year 2 Lichtenstein Finley A Year 2 O'Keeffe Jayce J Year 3 Hokusai Weston M Year 3 Cezanne Evelyn K Jack B Year 3 Mondrian Year 4 Kahlo Ethan H Year 4 Moore Frankie G Year 4 Miro Jayden R Year 5 Rousseau Maisie H Year 5 Egonu Lindsay P Deepesh D Year 5 van Gogh Year 6 da Vinci Noah E Year 6 Riley Rahma H **Learning Without Walls** Elijah M

Reading - Book Winners Emily B, Aaryn C, Lizzie N, Dylan M -

and da Vinci class won a new book

for their reading corner.

Attendance Cup Winners

Congratulations to this week's winners, our Year 2 classes had the highest attendance.
Well done everyone!



Diary Dates

The Mill's Art Exhibition

Monday 16th to Wednesday 18th October from 3.00 to 4.00pm in the school hall.

Individual and Mill Sibling School Photos

Wednesday 18th October 2023

PTA Halloween Disco

Thursday 19th October 2023 (Poster & Q&A sheet)

PTA End of Term Doughnut Sale

Friday 20th October 2023

October Half Term

Monday 23rd October to Friday 27th October 2023

PTA Breakfast with Santa (Details to follow)

Tuesday 5th, Wednesday 6th & Thursday 7th December 2023

PTA Christmas Fayre

Thursday 14th December 2023

Christmas Break

Monday 18th December

to Friday 29th December 2023

Back to school on Tuesday 2nd January 2024.

